Lauren Rose
|

From: Keith Ng

Sent: Thursday, 27 September 2018 5:11 PM

To: Mary Garland

Cc Lauren Rose

Subject: FW: Exhibition of WestConnex M4-M5 Link - Maodification 1 - follow up on Sydney

Water Submission
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From: ORTEGA, FERNANDO [
Sent: Thursday, 27 September 2018 5:09 PM

To: Lauren Rose <Lauren.Rose@planning.nsw.gov.au=; Keith Ng <Keith.Ng@ planning.nsw.gov.au=
Subject: RE: Exhibition of WestConnex M4-W5 Link - Modification 1 - follow up on Sydney Water Submission

Hi Lauren and Keith
Sydney Water has no comments on the WestConnex M4-M5 Link - Modification 1
Regards

Fernando Ortega

Account Manager for 55 Infrastructure Projects
Development Partnerships — DIPS

Liveable City Solutions

Sydney Water, Level 7, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150
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